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Notice of Amended Annexure MRTS25.1

August 2016

To Principals, Designers, Manufacturers, Contractors and Contract Administrators of steel
reinforced precast concrete pipes for TMR projects.

MRTS25 (September 2014) details design, manufacturing, construction and contractual requirements
for steel reinforced precast concrete pipes. The Engineering & Technology Branch (E&T) of TMR has
been and continues to work with the Concrete Pipe Association of Australasia (CPAA) towards a
revised version of this specification

For use until a revised MRTS25 is updated and published, Annexure MRTS25 1 Steel Reinforced
Precast Concrete Pipes has been amended. This annexure shall be used on new TMR contracts It
is recommended that consideration be given to the benefits of adopting this amended annexure for
existing contracts

The amendments to MRTS25 listed in the annexure are presented to overcome difficulties during the
procurement of pipes. Tenders based on these amendments, accompanied by a supplier registration

certificate can be considered conforming

This notice and amended Annexure MRTS25 1 have been developed collaboratively between TMR
and CPAA

Signed

Andrew Ruffles

Executive Director

Concrete Pipe Association of Australasia Transport and Main Roads



